MAEGA

Middle Atlantic Blind Golf Association

Turning Obstacles Into Opportunities

2022 INVITATIONAL GOLF TOURNAMENT

Monday, 17 October

Cobblestone Creek Country Club
2170 Lawrenceville Road
Lawrenceville, NJ 08648

609.896.0259 cobblestonecreek.club



http://cobblestonecreek.club
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MABGA

Middle Atlantic Blind Golf Association

www.MABGA.org
Non-Profit Organization

Mario Tobia, President Alan Test, Treasurer Brian Mackey, Secretary
Steve Rodos, 1st Vice President Paris Sterrett, 2nd Vice President

IDear Friends and Members of MABGA,

Welcome! Once again, we are gathered to celebrate the anniversary of the
Middle Atlantic Blind Golf Association (MABGA) and invite you to participate in
our annual tournament. This year marks our 74th anniversary since our
founding fathers introduced the game of golf to all visually impaired and blind
individuals. Since our inception in 1948, the MABGA has broadened our scope
to include sponsorship to 14 junior golf events a year and last year, we proudly
announced the completion of the Kritz Golf Course on the grounds of the New
York Institute for Special Education.

Our adult program regularly hosts approximately thirty-five outings each year
»in addition to our annual fundraising tournament.

Essential to this celebration is a big thank you to our coaches. Without them,
we could not play golf at all! Their gifts of time, talent and patience are
sincerely appreciated by each and every member of MABGA.

Additionally, thank you to every golf club, which welcomes us to its facilities.
We appreciate you greatly for the extra dimension you add to our lives.

On behalf of all of our members, | thank the many men and women who
volunteer their time, effort and partnership, enabling our members to play and
enjoy this great game of golf.

Sincerely,

Middle Atlantic Blind Golf Association
Mario Tobia, President
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EPISCOPAL I
I ACADEMY

' The Episcopal Academy

founded in 1785 I

.................................................................................................................................................................................................................

MABGA THANKS THE
EPISCOPAL ACADEMY GOLF TEAM
FOR SUPPORTING OUR
JUNIOR BLIND GOLF PROGRAM!

"ol Our yearly MABGA Tournament
is always a lovely memorable day
full of wonderful moments,
whimgically wacky moments (did
you see what that ball did - [ did
not hit it that way), all around
fabulougness!

We muchly appreciate your
support! Stay safe & groovyin
this erazy world!



JUNIOR GOLF PROGRAM
by Paris Sterrett

Mike Molloy put together another busy year for the junior golf
program even though they were snowed out for their first event
in March. April brought the youngsters to Makefield Highlands for
an outstanding clinic. Three new members joined the program
including two from the Poconos. Dave Smith, head professional
at Makefield Highlands, got the season going in fine fashion.

In May, we traveled to Valley View Golf Course in Newtown
Square. Players utilized the range and then played a few holes
including some miniature golf. Another player joined from the
Poconos & one from Chester County.

We played the Pennsauken Country Club in New Jersey for the
first time. Norman Kritz arranged the event and it was
highlighted by a video specialist from Cornell University.

July took us to Indian Springs NJ and August to Overbrook
Country Club under the direction of long-time friend & advocate,
Dave Zimmaro. The players enjoyed their time playing a number
of holes at their beautiful venue.

In August, the Episcopal Academy golf team had a dual
fundraiser for our Junior Blind Program and Cradle to Crayons at

the Philadelphia Cricket Club-St. Martin's. Seniors Louie Beardell
and Henry Macrides and their parents were instrumental in the
philanthropic event where the EA players sought pledges and
also played. We are very proud of the EA students.

We are looking forward to 2023. If any person would like to host
these wonderful children, please contact Mike Molloy at
215-499-0599 or junior-golf @mabga.org.
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In GREAT TRIBUTE to

Steve Rodos @
&

Paris Sterrett

For all their continuing years of hard work

in securing and organizing our wonderful
golf outings over many, many years.

We would like to express our heart-felt
I gratitude and appreciation for all they have I
done in the past — and still continue to do!




Thank You for Our Host Clubs & Supporters!

Over the past 74 years through today, many private clubs and
public golf courses throughout the Middle Atlantic States
have contributed to the success of MABGA.

The Association would be hard-pressed to continue to remain
in existence without the cooperation and generosity of the
golf clubs that have sponsored outings for our blind golfers.

The Middle Atlantic Blind Golf Association would like to take
this opportunity to express our gratitude and appreciation to
our members, coaches, clubs and all those who have played a
role in the success of MABGA throughout the years.

The following are the Host Clubs that have made it
possible for MABGA in to enjoy its successful 2022 golf
season:

e Applecross Country Club e Landis Creek Golf Club

e Bala Golf Club e Linfield National Golf Club

e Bluestone Country Club e Middletown Country Club

e Brookside Country Club e North Hills Country Club

e The Bucks Club e Phoenixville Country Club

e Buena Vista Golf Course e Radnor Valley Country Club

e Cobblestone Creek Country e Ramblewood Country Club
Club e Sandy Run Country Club

e Downingtown Country Club
e Five Ponds Golf Club

e Flourtown Country Club

e Green Valley Country Club
e Hershey’s Mill Golf Club

e Honeybrook Golf Club

e Kimberton Golf Club

e Skippack Golf Club

e Talamore Country Club

e Valleybrook Golf Club

e Whitemarsh Valley Golf Club
e Worcester Golf Club
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MEGA THANK YOU

PARIS STERRETT, ;
STEVE RODOS & ”‘:}
OUR COACHES it

FORYOURHARD

WORK & DEDICATIONL
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BEST TO MABGA ALWAYS!

Deborat, Groeber




2022 MABGA Invitational Golf Tournament
Committee

Deborah Groeber
Leah Kinzinger
Jim Olsen
Steve Rodos
Julie Sokoloff
Alan Test
Mario Tobia

This committee comprised of MABGA Members (Blind
Golfers) & Volunteer Coaches happily worked tirelessly and
diligently for the tournament’s success & to assure that
everyone who participates in the tournament enjoys every
aspect of this special event!

And a special thanks to MABGA Member Brian Mackey, our
Secretary, for creating, continuously updating our website
and keeping the website tournament forms functioning!

Be a Coach
A "Coach" is one who assists a Blind Golfer in addressing
the ball and with alignment prior to the stroke. You have a
day playing golf too! Join us for a Wonderful Day!

Contact Al Test: 215-745-2323 Alan@MABGA.org

MABGA.org has our History, Newsletter Articles, Videos,
Coaches Corner, Outing dates, next year's Tournament
and more.

Many Smiles!
May the course be with you!
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Hello Members & Coaches,
Wishing you all the very best today and every other day!

Thank You to all the coaches, sponsors and participants!

Looking forward to having dinner with you all at the
Tournament & looking forward to joining in with MABGA again
soon for our special wonderful golf outings!

Enjoy!

And | would enjoy giving any one of you a piano lesson!
Carol Sexton

Good luck, MABGA!

Tom &I Sue Brozena
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Philadelphia Insurance companies
Is a proud supporter of the ‘
Mid-Atlantic Blind Golfer's Association.

MABGA 2022
Invitational Golf
Tournament

Philadelphia Insurance Companies (PHLY) supports the efforts of the Mid-
| Atlantic Blind Golfer’s Association (MABGA) who since 1948, have been
providing blind and visually impaired (legally blind) men, women, and

children the opportunity to enjoy the challenges and rewards that golf offers.

4 PHILADELPHIA

LW INSURANCE COMPANIES

A Member of the Tokio Marine Group

800.873.4552 | PHLY.com




[ |
The MacSwiney Club
510 Greenwood Avenue
Jenkintown, Pennsylvania

The MacSwiney Club congratulates the Middie Atlantic Blind Go¥

Association for all the wonderful work with and support of the vision
impaired.

Wishing the MABGA o
Continued Success

Tom McGoldrick, MABGA °®

Jim Carr, Coach °
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We're a proud supporter
of MABGA'S 2022
Invitational Golf Tournament

At Meadowood, our residents like to stay active, whether
it's hitting a ball on our new putting green or taking a
stroll around our lush, 131-acre campus. We encourage
residents of all abilities to pursue their passi

Did we mention that
golf courses, too?

)
MEADQWQD

Q 484-969-8096

@ Meadowood.net
3205 Skippack Pike

MEADOWOOD @ Lansdale, PA 19446

SENIOR LIVING
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ENJOY

S
<

Is that your ball
in our water?




Luxury Carpet Remnants

Big Savings! Needlepoints, Wiltons, Wool Berbers.

Don’t know what we’re talking about? Send a friend with lots of
taste and a little bit of money to shop for you!

www.normancarpet.net

’l f ' 574 W Lancaster Ave., Bryn Mawr 1
E 4 550 Brook Rd., Conshohocken

planet fitness
PROUDLY SPONSORS

MIDDLE ATLANTIC
BLIND GOLF ASSOCIATION

Join Tooay for ${J own 2.

1MONTH FREE!

JOIN TODAY using promo codes: COMMUNITY10 OR COMMUNITYBC




Happy to support this

é great group! ?;
3)  Carrie and Barry [« =
Jacobson
>0 \’D;&y i<
/ | C(ongratulations to
., Julie Sokoloff for your

dedication and caring
of your blind golfers!

Nancy Lee //
y —_— { (Q_’.
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If they can do it, we can place it.

Every risk starts with a big, bold idea. And
at RPS, we believe that every risk deserves
the most secure placement. That’s why

we never say no when it comes to finding
trusted markets for unprecedented business
ventures. Let’s talk about what’s new, what'’s
next and what’s possible.

To learn more, contact:
David Bauer
= 201.649.9672
#4 \

David_Bauer@RPSins.com
RPSins.com
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Dr. Scott Schaffer

and his colleagues at

advocare
ENT Specialty Center

Marlton, NJ

applaud and support

All Adult and Junior
Mid Atlantic Blind Golfers

Commitment + Perseverance = Excellence!

Advocare ENT Specialty Center
856.435.9100 | 406 Lippincott Drive, Suite F, Marlton, NJ 08053

Advocare Hearing Professionals of South Jersey
856.267.5444 | 406 Lippincott Drive, Suite G, Marlton, NJ 08053
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Saba Aftab, MD, FACS Nikolaus S. Hjelm, MD Scott R. Schaffer, MD, FACS Stephen J. Tai, MD, FACS Gabriel Wong, MD, FACS
PHYSICIAN PHYSICIAN PHYSICIAN PHYSICIAN PHYSICIAN

Pediatric & Adult Head/Neck Surgery - Nose/Sinus Surgery - Snoring/Apnea Care
Surgery of the Voice - Hearing & Language Disorders - Throat Reflux - Facial Plastic Surgery
Comprehensive Ear Surgery - Thyroid/Parathyroid Surgery

856.435.9100 | AdvocareENTSpecialtyCenter.com O




BEST WISHES MABGA ¥

You are a Wonderful Colorful Group making
many fabulous fond memories!

Coventry Lions Club is a proud sponsor!

.

- Chester County Blues
leacn Hole no matier | 90in in for our 11th year:
Wyndsor Farm: Elverson, PA

]
how You SWlng ‘b Saturday, 3 June 2022

3 GREAT BLUES BANDS!
Spectacularly yum BBQ & more!
2:00 ~ 7:00 PM
CoventrylLions.org

610-804-9099

L P

\\yPEACE LOVE& JOY& HEALTHINESS !

CO Most Bestestness !

Many Smiles ! @
~MABGA’r Lion Leah Kinzinger ~

I could be a Caddie!




In loving memory of

Owen B. Schmidt, Jr.
(“Schmidty”)

- a member of MABGA for several years
-who taught us many of the most
important lessons in life and who also
taught us to love to play golf.

We would like to thank the entire MABGA
organization and past and present members
for all the wonderful memories you provided

for our dad.

We would also like to pay tribute to our mom,
Mildred, “Mitzi’ Schmidt — who passed
away in July, 2021 — she was also an avid
golfer (at her insistence, a woman golfer was

engraved on her tombstone & ).

- a

Sincerely,

The other “Schmidtys” - John & Gary Schmidt, and
our families
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In memovry of
artin JensenV

i |
"

=R BB

Martin B. Jensen
“Marty”

September 25, 1933 - February 27, 2022
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Daydreaming; smiling while
reminiscing through the years.
So many have left lasting imprints
& great spirit to MABGA. We give
colorful fond cheers to those
driving MABGA grandly!

An awesome circle of friends!@

In memory
of

Jack Herbert

CJ Robinson Co., Inc.




-~ In memory of our beloved
S Gil Kayson
for his devotion and work
with the

Junior Blind Golfers.

Sandy Kayson & Family

DEAR SANDY,

| WANT YOU TO KNOW THAT YOUR HUSBAND GIL
HAS LEFT ME WITH SO MANY FOND MEMORIES.

LOVE,
NORMAN

\- ~ =N O
\ J
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Best Wishes
MABGA!

MABGA Member
Mike Swenton




Best Wishes anfd Congratulations
rom

GM Financial Consultants
Insurance & Financial Consulting.

Jack $. Grossman, CLU, CHFC
Financial Planner
Senior Financial Services Executive

191 Presidential Boulevard
Suite W-1
Bala Cynwyd, PA 19004

610-664-4088

The community of Foulkeways wish the
Blind Golfers & Coaches at Foulkeways a

SUCCESSFUL'SEASON s~ ‘“’“""’"“' ,
pre—

Foulkeways at Gwynedd retirement
community is based on Quaker values
and stewardship of the environment.

1120 Meetinghouse Road
Gwynedd, PA 19436

215-283-7010 « foulkeways.org
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Congratulations
MABGA

on another
successful outing
. benefiting these
very special golfers & |
. their very special '
golf partners!
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DEMOLITION & ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

g full service environmental & demolition contractor"

Mary-Margaret Edwards - Assistant Project Manager

484-366-7232
1100 Grosser Road Eg)) 484-302-5020

Suite C
4
Gilbertsville, PA 19525 (f) 610-933-112

Donna Vigilante

Executive Director

MABGA -

keep up the
great work
that you do!
Best wishes, donna@littledchildcare.com

Shelley Goldin $ wwittledarlingschildcare.com

624 Mount Laurel Road

Mount Laurel, N 08054
= 856-787-0737
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;‘ Happy Golfing!

j

Helen & Bill
Mclntyre

DELPHI FAMILY HEALTH CENTER

Dennis A. DeBias, M.D., F.A.A.F.P.
Board Certified Family Practice

Suite 400
1000 Gravel Pike (Rte 29) Phone: 610-287-6650
Schwenksville, PA 19473 Fax: 610-287-6652




Poretta & Orr is
pleased to support

Leah Mullaly and
MABGA!

Exhibits. Events. Strategic Marketing.

Contact us today to find out how we can help you get
the most out of your face-to-face marketing!

R e R e L
: 450 East Street P: 215-345-1515 POR ETﬂ
Doylestown, PA 18901 E: info@porettaorr.com &o R R EXHIBITS.

www.porettaorr.com EVENTS.

.| Best to MABGA!

BCABVI Lions Club - Bucks
County Association for the
Blind and Visually Impaired.




— &
" Good Luck >

Leah Kinzinger!

Best to MABGA!
LaRosa b

& Associates,
LILC

Certified Public )
Accountants

Exton, PA




Direct: (484) 674-4070
610 Freedom Business
~ | Center Drive ¢ Suite 300 ¢
King of Prussia, PA 19406
www.mckeerisk.com



http://www.mckeerisk.com/

Middle Atlantic Blind Golf Association
would like to thank

AmWINS

Daniel McDonnell

Rick Lunney

for their generous contribution
as Signature Sponsor.

L AmWINS Brokerage of Pennsylvania :
| 2» Specialty Lines Wholesale Insurance Broker

- 1075 Virginia Drive, Suite 100
Fort Washington, PA 19034




